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My name Jillian Reihl (she/her) and I am a resident of Belgrade, Maine. I am writing 
today to oppose all of the anti-trans legislation currently before this committee.  
I was born and grew up in Central Maine. In high schoo
I am now the mother of a five year old child and I hope that regardless of who she 
grows up to be, how she identifies, or who she loves, Title IV will continue to protect 
her and all youth athletes, including trans youth, have equal access to school athletics.
As I watched today’s testimony I was struck by the wisdom and knowledge shared by 
doctors, community leaders, and faith leaders. Most of all, though, I was touched, and
also heart broken, to hear the lived experiences of trans people. I hope you will take 
heed of their wisdom. I am proud that so many families have chosen to make Maine 
their home because they view it as a safe place. We also moved back to Maine 
because we too saw it as a safe place to raise our daughter. Please vote “ought not to 
pass” and keep Maine a place that is safe and inclusive. 


